
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

 

MEETING DATE: July 18, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Update on Oklawaha Greenway Feasibility Studies 

 

PRESENTERS:        John Mitchell, Business and Community Development Director 

     David Tuch, President, Equinox Environmental 

 

ATTACHMENTS: None 

  

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

In February of 2018, Equinox Environmental was selected to conduct feasibility studies for 

possible northern and southern Oklawaha Greenway extensions.  Equinox Environmental will 

provide an update on the schedule of work and ask for feedback from the Board of 

Commissioners concerning the project.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

The Board is requested to discuss the information provided in the presentation, and direct Staff 

accordingly. 

 

SUGGESTED MOTION:  

No motion suggested. 

 


